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ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984: SECTION 14 
 

TEMPORARY PROHIBITION OF WAITING ON PARTS OF VARIOUS ROADS, 
CLARE 

 
 
Suffolk County Council intends to make an order for the prohibition of parking on both 
sides of the carriageway in the following roads in Clare: 
 

1. The A1092 Stoke Road, for 25 metres southwest bound from the junction with 
Ashen Road; 

2. The A1092 Nethergate Street, for 25 metres northeast bound from the 
junction with Ashen Road; and 

3. The C742 Ashen Road, from the junction with the A1092 to the county 
boundary. 

 
There will be no exceptions for blue badge holders. 
 
The prohibition of parking is to enable the free flow of traffic and the Park and Ride 
Service during the Clare Priory Craft Fayre. 
 
It is intended that the measures will operate from 12 July 2014 to 13 July 2014 
(between 9:00am and 5:00pm), but if necessary the order may remain in force for 18 
months (or longer if extended by the Minister). 
 
Enquiries should be made to Robin Hughes of Clare Priory, Tel: 07946 443 108 
Email: Robin.hrh@gmail.com.  
 
Date: 2 July 2014  
 
       
      TIMOTHY EARL 
      Head of Legal Services 
 

Suffolk County Council 
Endeavour House 
8 Russell Road 
Ipswich 
IP1 2BX 
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